
08/13/2021 

Good evening, parents and guardians of our exceptional SMA cadets! 

I am SMA-COL Christina Bowman, and welcome to your weekly SMA Briefing. 

In terms of campus highlights, the Middle School had an excellent first week of school and 

successfully performed morning formation every day. Way to go Prep! The High School also 

had an excellent first week of the school year and is looking forward to its first formation on 

Monday morning. In addition, extracurricular activities are well underway with the volleyball 

team competing in two preseason matches next Thursday and Friday. Go Eagles! 

We are happy to continue providing breakfast and lunch free of charge for the 2021-2022 school 

year. Even though breakfast and lunch are free for all students, if you meet the criteria, please be 

reminded to sign up for free and reduced lunch on the Sarasota County Schools website. 

Thank you for allowing me into your home this evening, and I look forward to visiting with you 

every week. In the meantime, if you have any concerns, please feel free to reach out to me either 

by telephone or email. 

I wish you and your family a safe weekend. 

Stay safe, stay well and stay kind. 

 


